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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 5:40 AM
To: waltestimony
Cc: jurycp@hawaii.edu
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB989 on Feb 1, 2013 08:00AM

HB989
Submitted on: 2/1/2013
Testimony for WAL/OMH on Feb 1, 2013 08:00AM in Conference Room 325

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing

Christopher P. Jury Individual Support Yes

Comments: To whom it may concern, I strongly support HB989. The measures proposed will increase
the penalty for illegaly harvested marine aquarium species. The vast majority of aquarium fishermen
already comply with the law, and this bill helps to deter anyone who would break it. Therefore, I urge
the legislature to pass HB 989 as written. Sincerely, Christopher P. Jury Hawai'i Institute of Marine
Biology University of Hawai'i at Manoa P.O. Box 1346 Kane'ohe, HI 96744

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing , improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.
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